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January 6, 2023

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:
Board of Education Meeting 1/9/23 7:00 PM
Martin Luther King Day - School Closed
PTA Family Fun Night 1/19/23
Board of Education Meeting 1/23/23 - 7:00 PM
PTA Meeting 1/30/23 6:00 PM

6TH GRADE NEWS

Recent research shows just a few minutes a day of meditation for school age children has many
benefits such as:

1. Rise in IQ levels
2. Academic stress goes down
3. Better focus
4. Lower absenteeism and better behavior
5. Happier and more confident students

Mrs. Di Rienzo

SPEECH NEWS:
This month, we've been learning a lot about polar animals including polar bears, penguins, and whales.
We've continued talking about all things winter such as making snowmen, sledding, drinking hot
chocolate, and making snow angels. During the month of January, emphasize prepositions when you
describe where things go! Some words you could use are on, off, in, out, above, below, net to, and
under. You can have your child tell you where to put or have them follow simple instructions using
these words. "Put the blocks on the shelf". "The cereal is under the sink!" "Where is your coat? Yes, it is
in the closed!" "Put your shoes next to the couch". Check out "Penguin on Vacation" by Salina Yoon. It is
a great story for talking about vacation, activities you can do, and friendship.



Mrs. Garrigan

MINDFULNESS NEWS:
Happy New Year! In celebration of 2023, all Mindfulness classes will be discussing the importance of
setting goals and optimism in our daily lives. Have you ever set a goal for yourself? Or made a wish?
Setting goals helps us keep an optimistic mindset for a brighter future. After our discussion, students
will participate in mindful relation techniques to bring them back to present moment, followed by a
drawing activity entitled "My Jar of Hope". Within a mason jar outline, students will design positive
words, phrases and symbols of their hopes and dreams, visualizing a brighter future.

Mrs. Piazza

https://cdn.smore.com/u/3682/afbad05390ae834c359a95b876133049.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/97c2/1db3552bfa952d8371afa853a189fa33.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/d4b0/c6eabaaa166c4c1a19e1551997c05fe9.jpeg


HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION
Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a nice winter break.

This week in Physical Education we are in our basketball unit. The students will be focusing on a
variety of skills, like shooting a basketball, dribbling, and passing. They will also be learning different
basketball games and activities.

Mrs. Earley and Mr. Tiberi will be having an afterschool club. Fifth and sixth grade students are invited
to join Stillwater's Lu Club! We have an interactive projector called LU! During this exciting club we will
have a meeting with the Lu Company to go over how they create apps for the projector. We will also
take time during our meetings to explore the different apps and be physically active while playing them
on our Lu system. We will also be working on a task the Lu Company has asked us to help with! Last
year we created apps to present to the company!

Our club will meet in the Gym on Tuesdays until 4:15 PM, starting on Tuesday January 17, 2023. Pick-
up will take place in the front of the school at 4:15 PM. The program will meet on the following days:

Tuesday, January 17, 2023
Tuesday, January 24, 2023
Tuesday, January 31, 2023
Tuesday, February 7, 2023
Tuesday, February 14, 2023
Tuesday, February 21, 2023
Tuesday, March 7, 2023
Tuesday, March 14, 2023
Tuesday, March 21, 2023

Due to limited space, we can only accept the first 20 students that submit a permission slip to
participate in this program. Permissions slips are due no later than January 12, 2023! The permission
slips have been sent home. If you have any questions about the program, please contact Mrs. Earley
or Mr. Tiberi.

YEARBOOK NEWS
ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS:

It is that time of the year for you to submit your child's baby picture for the yearbook. You may email
the baby photo to meghan.earley@stillwaterschool.net or you may send in a copy and we will scan the
photo and get it back to you! We would like to have them all by the end of January.

Thank You!

Mrs. Earley & Mrs. Riva

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:

mailto:meghan.earley@stillwaterschool.net


Happy Winter! The student council would like to thank everyone for their help and participation in our
December events. Stillwater school proudly donated 80 toys to Project Self Sufficiency. We also
collected over 200 dollars that was donated to CHOP in Philadelphia. We are all so thankful and
appreciative to our Stillwater families who took a moment to spread holiday cheer.
Thank you!

Student Council

NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT
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